
Educators and
Social Media



Freedom of Speech
Matters of Public Concern

Never Interact Privately with
Students

 Careful and Cognizant

Don't forget...
Don’t say anything on social

media that you wouldn’t want
to show up on the news.



Matters of Public Concern

The subject of the educator’s
speech also matters. Educators
have the most protection when
they are talking about issues of

public interest.

For example, the public has a
much greater interest in hearing
an educator argue that schools

should be well-funded than it does
in hearing an educator complain

that their students are idiots.

Never complain about or discuss your job online.



Careful and Cognizant

Posts about parents, students,
policies, etc that are

derogatory in nature will be
cause for discipline.

Reposting hateful posts, posting
about your pole dancing class, songs

with inappropriate lyrics, and
students/families finding your

account with inappropriate content
will be cause for discipline.

Don’t post things that will bring the school district under a negative light.



Never Interact Privately with Students

Students should not friend
you, and should not follow your

private or public personal
social media accounts. Nor

should you follow/friend
theirs.

Classroom accounts are allowed in Granite
School District, just make sure you register
the account with the District. Register your

school account here.

Messaging individually on social media should not be done. This goes for
texting students as well.

https://www.graniteschools.org/communications/forms/social-media-registration/


Real-Life
Examples of
Educators in
Trouble for
Social Media

Posts














